
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the last newsletter for 2022. What a great year we have had being able to come to the 

clubrooms and play our bridge and hold our tournaments with out any interruption of covid. 

At the AGM in November the following people were elected to the executive and committee: 

President:             Alison Muggeridge 

Vice President:    Cherrie Rounthwaite 

Secretary:             Lorraine Blignaut 

Treasurer:             Hazel Anwell 

 

Committee: Vicki Shelton, Anthea Mackintosh, Sheila Lister and Christine Mills 

 

At the AGM the members decided to leave the Membership Fee the same at $80. 

Table money will increase from $3 to $4 per session starting from the 24th January when Club bridge 

commences. 

Prize money will be reinstated when Club Bridge Starts in January. 

 

Sponsorship: 

We have managed to secure 6 new sponsors this year they are Fresh Choice, Churchills Café, Nic & Me, 

Ingham Mitsubishi, Fairview Windows and O M G Property Maintenance. 

Along with our usual sponsors of On Fire Consulting, Te Awamutu Funeral Services, Paper Plus Toyworld, 

Caltex Service Station, Mark Irwin, Campbell Lane Menswear, Devoy Panelbeaters, and Strawbridges 100% 

Appliances. 

Please support these sponsors as we are very lucky to have their support. 

Should you use their services please acknowledge their support of the club. 

 

Summer Bridge will be on 10th and 17th of January 2023 please register your interest to Noeline Dunwoody 

and try and organise your own partner. Anne Williamson will organise the boards and direct if required. 

 

Club Bridge for 2023 will commence with a scramble on Tuesday 24th, Wednesday 25th and Friday 27th 

January. 

 

I would like to wish all members a Merry Xmas and a Happy and Safe New Year. 

 

Alison 

President 

 

 


